
 
 

 
 

March 22, 2022 
 
 
 
Everglades Society for Historic Preservation, Inc 
P.O. Box 46 
Everglades City, FL 34139 
 
Re: Bank of Everglades Building 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
On behalf of the Naples, Marco Island & Everglades CVB (Florida’s Paradise Coast) I am 
pleased to express support for the Everglades Society for Historic Preservation’s efforts 
to restore the historic Bank of the Everglades building located in Everglades City and 
their intent to utilize this historic building as a Visitor Center. 
 
The Bank of the Everglades holds a rich and dynamic place in the history and fiber of the 
community and will serve a wonderful and effective resource for the promotion of 
tourism and exploration for all of Southwest Florida. 
 
We support the Everglades Society for Historic Preservation’s goal to preserve this 
historic and celebrated landmark. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paul Beirnes 
Executive Director 
Naples, Marco Island & Everglades CVB 

 


